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EDIN2010@msn.com 

13 Kendall Avenue 

Rutland, VT 

8023451243 

 

Alderman Edward Larson 

Rutland City 

13 Kendall Avenue, 

Rutland, Vt. 05701 

 

07/11/2016 

 

Office of the Governor 

Montpelier, Vt. 

 

Dear Governor: 

 

Under the Vermont Public Records Law, S/315 et seq. I am requesting an  

opportunity to obtain copies of public records that pertain to email, written  

and oral communications between Governor Shumlin and Rutland City Mayor  

Christopher Louras from Sept. 1, 2015 to July 1, 2016 relating to the Vermont  

Refugee Resettlement Program and potential benefit to both the VRRP or the  

Mayor. 

 

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please informe  

me. However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that hte  

disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest and will  

contribute significantly to the public's udnerstanding of the refugee  

resettlement issue. I am a Rutland City Alderman whose term expires in March  

of 2017. This information is not being sought for commercial purposes. 

 

The law requires a response to this request within two (2) days, or within  

ten (10) days for extraordinary circumstances. If you expect a signficiant  

delay in fullfilling this request, please contact me with information about  

when I might expect copies of the requested records. 

 

Email forwarding of the information requested is acceptable to me. 

 

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption  

you feel justifies the refusal to release the information and notify me of  

the appeal procedures available to me under the law. 



 

Thank you for considering my request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alderman Edward Larson 

Rutland City Board of Alderman 

(802) 345-1243 

 

 
 


